June 19, 2020

Dear OFL Families,

Thank you to all of you who have completed the parent survey emailed last week. We were thrilled to see so many responses come in so quickly! So far, it appears that most of you are comfortable with at least a partial return to campus during the first semester, but only as long as social distancing and other safety measures are maintained. We can assure you that a comprehensive plan is being developed, with the guidance of public health experts, to ensure the wellness of all OFL students and staff.

For those of you who haven't taken the survey yet, you have until **Sunday, June 21st at 11:59pm** to provide us your feedback using either of the links below. Please know that we deeply value your input and we would love to hear from every single OFL family.

OFL Campus Return Survey (English) (Spanish)

We anticipate making decisions about campus returns in the following few weeks. Please continue to check your email regularly for updates. In the meantime, if you have any concerns or questions about your child's course progress or enrollment, please contact their teacher for assistance.

Sincerely,

Opportunities For Learning Leadership